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April 8,1994

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission
Washington, DC 20555

ATTI!NTION: Mr. I. elf J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor inspection Ilranch
Division of Reactor Inspection and I.icensee l'erformance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUlui!CT: Request for 30 day extension regarding the Westinghouse response to Notice of
Violation, ilA 93-075, dated March 16,1994

Westinghouse is in receipt of your letter of March 16,1994 (Notice of Violation, EA 93-075, Docket
No. 99900404) wherein you concluded that certain of our activities did not fulfill Part 21
responsibilities. Though you also concluded that this situation has been corrected, you requested that
Westinghouse provide a response detailing what actions we have taken or intend to take to ensure that
information provided to the NRC is complete and accurate in all material respects. Our response was
requested within 30 days of the date of your letter.

Westinghouse is currently addressing your request. We find that to properly respond we will need in
excess of the original 30 day limit and do herein request a 30 day extension. We have previously
discussed our request for a 30 day extension with Mr. Joseph J. Petrosino of the NRC Vendor ;

Inspection Ilranch,

if you sheuld have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 374-5169 or Mr.11.
A. Sepp, Manager Strategic 1,icensing issues at (412) 374-5282. j

;

Very truly yours,

)
JY ya

N.' .1.iparuto, Manager.

Nuclear Safety and Regulatory Activities

cc: Mr. Richard 11. Wessman, Deputy Director
Division of Reactor inspection and I icensee Performance j

_
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ._
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